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Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:     

DATE:     September 22, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
City Council 2025 Priorities: Third Quarter Update 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The City Council met for the annual Advance on February 28, and March 1, 2025. On April 28, 2025, the City 
Council reviewed and approved the work, which included seven priority areas and a total of 49 actions. 
Tonight, staff will provide the third quarter update, which includes highlights from each of the seven priority 
areas.  

The City Council’s 2030 Vision, priorities, outcomes, and actions are attached to this staff report for reference.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Presentation – City Council Priorities: Third Quarter Update 
- Vision/Priorities/Outcomes/Actions 


